




give added access to the cultural heritage of NSW with three points of entry in the west, 

northwest and the city rather than a reduction in the access with the complete removal of MAAS 

from the Ultimo site. To summarise; our Society would like your Committee to seriously consider 

the following 1. Retention of the Museum of Applied Arts and Sciences at Ultimo 2. 

Establishment of a new Museum at the Parramatta site, so long as it is safe for the collections, 

showing items from MAAS and the other museums and galleries presently in the Sydney CBD 

plus an exciting and innovative 21st century exhibition space Thank you for considering our 

submission. The Ceramic Collectors Society looks forward to following this inquiry. 




